
 
 
 
 
 
An update from Julia Howe – 31 December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, I hope you managed to have a nice break over the Christmas holidays. You will have 
undoubtedly seen many reports through the national news referring to the re-opening of schools 
and colleges including the expectations of the introduction of mass testing. We have been keeping 
up to date with guidance during the last few days and are working through the detail of the 
announcement last night which delays onsite face to face delivery for most students, however, still 
need to confirm arrangements for planned examinations due to take place next week. 
 
If you are a key-worker or you feel that your son/daughter will need to be onsite from Tuesday 5th 
January, please can you email me directly in the first instance. 
 
Whilst we clarify the details, I wanted to remind you that the College is closed on Monday 4th 
January for all students, we will be in touch over the next couple of days with further details and 
confirmation - in the meantime, please enjoy a safe New Year’s Eve. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Julia 
 
 
Julia Howe 
Interim Principal 
Weymouth College 
 
  
 
 
 
 


